Highways and  Streetscene, Portfolio
Highways
Parish Steward
We are currently awaiting action from Wiltshire on the following issues:
a) Masonry gang to repair the wall on the roadside outside Easton House.
b) Visit from Hot Asphalt gang to deal with the edges of the road at various points along the Street, and along Ram Alley and the road to Wotton.
c) Visit from a JCB to work on grips and drains, particularly at the lower end of the village street.
d) A program for the repair of the B3087 to the west of the bus shelter
e) Information as to how a permanent solution is going to be found for the repeated flooding between Easton and Burbage.
During his recent visit the Steward was focusing on potholes in both the Wotton Road and Ram Alley. He was called away after half a day, so could not complete other identified tasks.
Speedwatch
The team is currently stood down due to the current Covid-19 regulation restrictions.
Speed Calming
 A site meeting had been arranged with a supplier to discus options for speed warning devices, on January 6th, but the company furloughed their staff, and no meeting could take place. Currently it is looking unlikely that any meeting will be possible until April/ May.
The concept is that when we have a clear idea of all costs, we will submit the project to the Community Area Transport Group (CATG), for assistance with funding. 
